From: latview@aol.com
Sent time: 05/13/2020 12:22:24 PM

To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org
Dear Ms. Nguyen,

| write to ask that you extend the comment period on the Hollywood Center Project do to people having to shelter in place. Voters need
more time and there should be no rush on this important issue. There are many new factors to discuss about high density living given

what we are still learning about viruses and the possibilities for more pandemics.

Thank you,

Brian Ann Letofsky



